
FAASTeam, Portland FSDO presents:

Are You Afraid of the Dark

Night flying can be safe and fun, but it also poses
its own unique challenges. Visual illusions and
reduced visibility can be threats to many
variables. Proper planning and setting personal
minimums are key factors in keeping night flights
from becoming dreadfully interesting. Flight
instructors are encouraged to attend with their
students.
Directions: I-295 to Exit 10, Bucknam Road.   Merge onto
Bucknam Rd, then go 0.5 miles and take a left onto Middle
Road.  Go 0.4 miles to Activity Center on the right.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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